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2 CHURCH AND TEACHER REPRESENTATION ON THE CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 
SERVICES COMMITTEE (AN58-2017) 

 
Reference is made to Article V of the Statutory Meeting of the City Council held on 22nd May, 2017 
where it was agreed that the current Church and Teacher representatives continue for a further period 
of six months to allow arrangements to be made for new representatives to be appointed to the 
Committee. 
 
Nominations have been received on behalf of the Church of Scotland, the Roman Catholic Church and 
3rd Religious Representative: 
 
Miss Kathleen Mands (Church of Scotland) 
Mrs Moira Leck (Roman Catholic Church) 
Mr Bashir Chohan (Third Religious Representative) 
 
All of the above have agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with the Standard 
Commission’s Guidance. 
 
The Committee are asked to approve the appointments. 
 


